
ACROSS

 1 Others arrived, carrying buckets, heading 
only for seaside resort (9)
 6 Hail American sitcom once last part is 
released (5)
 9 Tight-fitting material wedged in smelly 
crack (5)
 10 Repton’s head chose to house fellow, and 
perhaps made pupils slip up (9)
 11 Salt, and where it’s kept when hot (6)
 12 Order soldier to lead engagement (7)
 14 Monumental arrangement of lobelias — 
about 100 (9)
 16 Naughty youngster taking top o�  to show 
boob (5)
 18 Virtuous woman followed by a very loud 
man (5)
 20 One with special shake and complimentary 
cooked salmon spending pound (9)
 22 Drain with key quietly put inside (7)
 24 Moving article in free daily’s opening 
pages (6)
 26 Sick old American soldier leading around 
50? That’s silly (9)
 27 Taste shown by posh old lady with 
something dotted (5)
 28 It’s used when brewing teas drunk after 
the end of July (5)
 29 Something regularly delivered to 
journalists — cocaine? (5,4)

DOWN

 1 Cutting and juicing lemon can make one 
nearly blind (4)
 2 Do this to get a rope for Tommy? (4,5)
 3 Tea carried by postman along with one 
piece of bread (7)
 4 When, in 2024, we celebrated Easter 
parade (5)
 5 Filename is ‘Dicky’, student admitted 
casually (2,7)
 6 Clear the end of chapel during lively 
seance (7)
 7 More old art is put up (5)
 8 Communist putsch ultimately going wrong 
provides futile diversion (3,7)
 13 ‘Up you come doctor’ said a spy with 
binoculars (4-1-5)
 15 Vessel of three fellows held up by 
substantial support (6,3)
 17 Dreaded movement of a star exploding 
miles above one (9)
 19 Start carrying electronic goods (7)
 21 Copper with funny clothing who delivered 
messages? (7)
 23 Arranged like Russian dolls, 50 fine 
journalists dance (5)
 24 Two consecutive notes are discovered 
from The Sun (5)
 25 Unknown characters on the radio getting 
smart (4)
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